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Good afternoon Brenda,

I understand via my clients solicitor that the inspector has requested confirmation that the Compromise Agreement
is with my clients, Ashdale Land & Property Company for signature, following which their objection will be withdrawn.
Whilst that is fairly implicit from my email below, I can confirm that the engrossments are with my clients for final
approval and execution and, whilst my clients have a somewhat laborious signing off process, we are hopeful they
will be executed by the end of next week. At that stage we will immediately withdraw the objection but, until then, it
must remain extant.

Kind regards,

Ian.

Ian Cox​​​​

Director

01943 885 392 07710 877915
17 Albert Street, Harrogate, North Yorkshire, HG1 1JX
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From: Ian Cox 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 11:20 AM
To: 'Brenda Taplin' <Brenda.Taplin@gateleyhamer.com>
Subject: RE: Leeds to Micklefield Railway Enhancements

Hi Brenda,

In view of the fact that we now have a Compromise Agreement in agreed form with Network Rail, completion of which
seems imminent, I will not now need to attend the Inquiry. Please note however that my client’s objection will remain
valid until such time as the Agreement has been legally completed, at which time I will arrange for it to be formally
withdrawn. Hence, for the time being, we are still objecting so please do keep me advised as the Inquiry progresses.

Kind regards,

Ian.
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